
  

 

Meet the Teacher 
Tuesday 17th September 

 
Come along and meet your child’s 
new teacher.  They will share 
important information and give 
you an insight into activities 
planned.  
Year 3-3.30pm 
Year 4-3.45pm 
Year 5-4.00pm 
Year 6-4.15pm 
 
We look forward to seeing you. 

 
 

Jeans for Genes 

On Friday 20th September children 

are invited to wear jeans along with 

their usual uniform top to raise 

money for this charity.  Please could 

children bring a £1 donation.  If your 

child does not like wearing jeans an 

alternative is fine. 

Flu Vaccinations 

These will take place on 8th 
October.  If you would like your 
child to be vaccinated, please 

follow the link to give your consent 
by 4th October.  If we have not had 
permission, your child will not be 

vaccinated. 
https://www.kernowimmunisations.

co.uk/Forms/Flu 
 

Gym Equipment 
 

We politely ask that you do not 
allow your child to use the 

playground gym equipment after 
school.  If they do, this is at your 

own risk.   
 

 

 
Carbeile Junior 

School 
13th September 2024 

 

Dates for Diaries 
(this half term) 

 
Wednesday 11th 
September – Year 6 
Science Dome 
 
Tuesday 17th September 
– Meet the Teacher 
 
Friday 20th September – 
Jeans for Genes Day 
 
Friday 27th September – 
MacMillan Coffee Morning 
(10.00am-10.45am) 
 
Wednesday 9th October – 
Year 5 and 6 NSPCC 
Workshops 
 
Tuesday 15th October – 
Tempest Photography 
class photos 
 
Monday 28th October – 
Half term 

 

 
Thank you 

 
A huge thank you and 
well done to Emmie 
Colrein for the £460 

sponsorship money we 
have received following 

her epic swim. This will be 
put towards the new play 
equipment and will benefit 
current and future children 

at Carbeile.  

 

  

W/C 9.09.24  
 
Monday 
Red: Sweet and Sour chicken 
Green: Sweet and Sour Quorn 
 
Tuesday 
Red: Chicken Fajita wraps 
Green: Quorn Fajita wraps 
 
Wednesday 
Red: Roast gammon 
Green: Nutless roast 
 
Thursday  
Red: Carbeile Breakfast 
Green: Veggie Breakfast 
 
Friday 
Red: Battered fish and chips 
Green: Fishless fingers 
 

 
A reminder that we are a nut 
free school so please be 
mindful of this when making 
packed lunches.  No peanut 
butter sandwiches please or 
any other products containing 
nuts. 
 
 
 

Secondary Applications 
 

Online applications for transfer 
to secondary school are now 
open. All applications need to 
be completed by the deadline 

of 31st October. 
Visit www.cornwall.gov.uk/adm

issions to apply. 
 

The Friday 
Flyer 

https://www.kernowimmunisations.co.uk/Forms/Flu
https://www.kernowimmunisations.co.uk/Forms/Flu
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